
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

On FRIDAY 6th OCTOBER, author HOLLY WEBB will be visiting the school.  

To pre-order copies of the books, ready to be signed and dedicated at 
school on the day, please click the link below and place your order through 

Chiltern Bookshops by 5pm, THURSDAY 5th OCTOBER: 

 

BUY THE BOOKS HERE: 

https://schools.chilternbookshops.co.uk/events/holly-webb/ 

ONLY BOOKS PURCHASED THROUGH THIS LINK WILL BE SIGNED AND DEDICATED ON THE DAY 

FREE DELIVERY TO THE SCHOOL 

Many thanks,  

 

https://schools.chilternbookshops.co.uk/events/holly-webb/

